
The draft LUB amendment that would allow the keeping of chickens 
 
I am opposed to this for the following reasons: While I believe some people will 
take care of their chickens. Most will not properly maintain them to prevent 
negative impact on the neighbourhood, including but not limited to, attracting 
nuisance animals, the spread of food & dropping over the property/enclose and 
excessive smells or noise. 
 
 
Councillor Darrell Jones 


